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‘The smallest of all seeds… grow 

and become the largest of plants’  
                    The Parable of the  Mustard Seed 

 

Our Christian Values 
 

Hope 

Compassion 

Courage 

Forgiveness 

Respect 

Responsibility 

 

Dear Families, 

 

It was lovely to welcome so many of you into school this week for our Meet the Teacher event! 

Our Parents’ Survey earlier in the year reaffirmed how important 

it is to you to know what your child is learning in school and how 

you can help at home. Therefore, we make sure that we provide 

you with a range of information and guidance, including: 

 Meet the Teacher events in which we share key learning, 

books, trips and events coming up over the year 

 Termly curriculum grids which give an overview of learning 

across the curriculum 

 A homework policy which sets out what is expected at home 

and how families can help 

 Parental workshops including phonics in Reception and 

multiplication in Y4. 

 Lots of helpful information on our website, including links to 
online home learning platforms, guidance on phonics and 

early reading and information about various curriculum 

subjects 

 Parents’ evenings  

 End of year reports 

 

If you would like any more information about your child’s learning, 

please do speak to your child’s class teacher who will be happy to 

help. 

Clubs 

A reminder that clubs are starting this Monday 23rd September.  

Parents’ Evenings  

Parents’ Evenings 9th and 10th October— appointments go live tonight at 6pm. 

E-safety  

The NSPCC have created a new character to help teach children about 

internet safety. You can meet Technosaurus, learn how to ‘play, protect, 

ask say’ and order an activity pack here: https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping

-children-safe/support-for-parents/techosaurus/ 

Nits  

A regrettably early plea to please check your child’s 

hair for unwelcome visitors over the weekend as we 

have already had reports of nits in school. Thank you. 

Key Events Next Week: 

 

 

 

 

 

Best wishes for a wonderful weekend, 

 
Mrs Smith 

Headteacher 

 

Our Vision Award winners this week: 

Reception: Aubrey 

Y1: Georgia 

Y2: Hattie 

Y3: Gabriella 

Y4: Sekemi 

Y5: Oscar 

Y6: Elisa 
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Mon 23rd Sept   

Tues 24th Sept   

Wed 25th Sept  Y6 swimming 

Thurs 26th Sept   

Fri 27th Sept   

Our Value Award winners this week: 

Reception: Saffron 

Y1: Emma 

Y2: Theo 

Y3: Megan  

Y4: Teddy 

Y5: Noah 

Y6: Arthur 

https://www.watermoorprimary-dgat.org.uk/_files/ugd/20b562_8995f6f6dacb44d8ba622b35f0669284.pdf
https://www.watermoorprimary-dgat.org.uk/links-for-home-learning
https://www.watermoorprimary-dgat.org.uk/phonicsandearlyreading
https://www.watermoorprimary-dgat.org.uk/phonicsandearlyreading
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/support-for-parents/techosaurus/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/support-for-parents/techosaurus/

